
Good Afternoon,  
 
On Thursday evening, March 8th, we shared the following documents with the Board of 
Education.  
 
https://www.lanecc.edu/sites/default/files/budget/3.8.18_-_budget_update_ii.pdf  
 
The Budget Development Subcommittee is meeting weekly. It is sponsoring a campus-wide 
budget forum on Thursday, March 15, in the Center for Meeting and Learning at 3 pm. The 
location will be announced in the next few days. We also welcome questions, suggestions, and 
feedback anytime on our budget blog: https://blogs.lanecc.edu/budget/  
 
Budget projections, budget development timelines, and a wealth of information and resources 
are available on our budget website: https://www.lanecc.edu/budget/18-19-budget-development  
 
It is important that you engage in our planning and budget development work so that we can 
bring out the best thinking of our campus community to solve problems and pursue strategic 
opportunities.  
 
Thank you for all you do for our students.  
 
Brian  
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